
H-2 Correspondence – D. Williams 

From: Williams [mailto:torchsongs@charter.net]  

Sent: Monday, July 23, 2018 8:43 PM 

To: LBBIZ <LBBIZ@longbeach.gov> 

Subject: NO to 410 w Willow application for entertainment permit.  

 

This email is concerning the restaurant at 410 w Willow 90806 applying for an entertainment permit. I 

live nearby and am against an entertainment permit because the restaurant is too close to residential 

homes and is not constructed to keep sound inside the premises. Live music could impact negatively on 

the quality of life for people who live nearby. Resident should be a priority when considering any permit 

for a mixed use zoned business or the City could have yet another nuisance business to contend with 

that waste City resources aka our taxes.     

Thank you.  

D. Williams 

25th & Maine 90806 
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